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NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF THE CALIFORNIA INDEPENDENT SYSTEM 

OPERATOR CORPORATION FINAL 2020 LOCAL CAPACITY TECHNICAL STUDY 
 

Pursuant to Rule 1.9 of the California Public Utilities Commission (“Commission”) Rules 

of Practice and Procedure, the California Independent System Operator Corporation (CAISO) 

hereby provides notice to the service list for Rulemaking 17-09-020 that its Final 2020 Local 

Capacity Technical Study has been posted to the CAISO’s website.  The Final Local Capacity 

Technical Study can be accessed at the following address: 

http://www.caiso.com/Documents/Final2020LocalCapacityTechnicalReport.pdf.  

As indicated in the CAISO’s March 29, 2019 comments in this proceeding, the CAISO 

and the Commission’s Energy Division staff have worked closely and collaboratively on the 

Flexible Capacity Requirement (FCR) study have agreed that additional time is necessary to 

complete that process. Consequently, as discussed with the Commission’s Energy Division staff 

and management, the CAISO intends to complete the final 2020 FCR report and provide it to the 

Commission on May 15, 2019.   
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